
Dear Parents 

This week has once again seen children from our school representing us in events at South Hunsley School. On 
Tuesday, a group of children from Years 3 and 4 took part in a dodgeball tournament and on Thursday, children 
from Years 5 and 6 took part in a singing event alongside children from other local schools. Events such as these 
take a lot of organising and I am grateful to all of our staff who frequently give their time generously to support our 
children. 

Today has been Red Nose Day and we have enjoyed seeing all of the children come to school in non school uniform. 
Your generosity has seen us raise £91.45 for this valuable cause. 

Class worships are a popular part of our offer and today, we enjoyed our final performances of this term. The 
children in Class 2 led our worship and enjoyed telling us more about things such as seaside holidays in the past, as 
well as performing several songs. Thank you to everyone who has supported our children in their class worship this 
term and to the children for their excellent performances. 

Next week is the final week of what has felt a very short but busy half term. The final week contains a number of 
events leading up to the Easter holiday. On Tuesday morning, we will be holding our Easter service at All Saints 
Church and all families and friends are welcome to attend. This will take place at 10.30am. This will be followed by 
our Easter discos on Tuesday evening. 

On Thursday, we will be holding our Easter bonnet parade for the children in Class 1 and Class 2. This will take place 
at 9.15am and parents and friends are invited to attend. The children will be making Easter bonnets in school but 
are welcome to bring their own from home if they wish. The children in Classes 3 and 4 are invited to take part in a 
decorated egg competition. All entries should be brought into school to be displayed first thing on Thursday 
morning and should be collected after school. There will be prizes for the best and most imaginative entries! 

Please remember that Friday 22nd March is a training day for staff. The school therefore closes for the children on 
Thursday 21st March. 
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                           Our School Vision: 

A Christian school at the heart of the community that we serve. 

Achieving our goals as we are guided by God’s light. 

Believing in ourselves, in each other and in God. 

Caring and nurturing all of God’s children in our school family. 

Sharing our aspirations through our exciting, enriched and inclusive curriculum. 

Therefore encourage one another and build each other up, just as in fact you are doing. 

1 Thessalonians 5 Verse 11 

 

Tues 19th Mar, Easter Service at Church 10:15 
Tues 19th Mar, Easter Disco (FONCS) 

Thurs 21st Mar, Easter Bonnet Parade 09:15 
Thurs 21st Mar, School Closes 

 

Fri 22nd Mar, Staff Training Day 
Mon 8th Apr, School Reopens 

 



Please see below for some of the lessons the children have been learning in class this week: 

Class 1          This week we have enjoyed chitting potatoes in science. 

  Next week we are looking forward to our Easter church service. 

 

Class 2          This week we enjoyed performing our Class Worship. 

  Next week we are looking forward to making Easter bonnets. 

 

Class 3          This week we enjoyed writing kenning poems. 

  Next week we are looking forward to Easter activities. 

 

Class 4          This week we enjoyed performing at the South Hunsley Spring Festival. 

  Next week we are looking forward to going to a live netball match. 

 

Collective Worship Theme for next week:-  
   Easter —  The Forgiveness Project - Desmond Tutu (Courageous advocate)  

      

This Week’s Achievements 

Congratulations to 

Rowan for his swimming 
certificate and badge 

Anneka for her football medal 

  Our Weekly Reflection  

 

 

 

Living out our school values of: 

Determination, Trust, Friendship and Respect 

Sporting News! 
 

Next week, several children from Key Stage 2 are going to a live netball 
match!  Leeds Rhinos netball team play the London Pulse team. We have 
also managed to secure some tickets to watch a live cricket match at 
Headingley in Leeds so watch out for letters coming home soon to register 

your interest! 

Key Stage One children enjoying practical 

lessons this week 



 


